
 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
   This is a note to all parents to introduce ourselves. 

 
We have volunteered to be your parent’s representatives on the official Governing Body 
at Rosemary Lane Nursery School.  The Governors meet every term in an official 
capacity to work through the legal side of providing Nursery Education for children at 
Rosemary Lane.  We are interested in supporting the school to continue to develop the 
high standards which we have at Rosemary Lane.  If you would like any further 
information or would like any information passed to the Governors please do not 
hesitate to contact any of us. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Your New Parent Representatives   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello I am Cindy Hendy, I 
have 2 girls, Ariana attends 
nursery every week for 2 ½ 
days Wednesday, Thursday 
and Friday in the Green 
Teddy Group. 
I enjoy going for walks, I 
also have ducks and a dog 
called Harvey. 
I want to be a Governor 
because I like to be involved 
in nursery life. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello I am Neil Armstrong, I 
have a boy called Zac who 
attend nursery every week 
for 2 ½ days Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday and is 
in the Green Teddy Group. 
I enjoy all outdoor activities 
and gardening. 
I volunteered to become a 
Governor because I feel that 
it is important to be fully 
involved in Zac’s education 
and to support the nursery. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello I am Amy Armstrong, I 
have long links with the 
nursery as I actually came to 
nursery myself. 
I have two boys called 
Charlie and Harry. 
My oldest boy is now in 
Primary School and my 
youngest is waiting for a 
place in Rainbows.  I 
became involved because I 
Feel that it is really 
important to help my 
children and nursery. 


